
Dear Valued Customer, 

We want to provide a quick update on Martin Supply's system upgrade. 
While we initially planned to be back online by December 9, the process is 
taking longer than anticipated. We now expect full functionality to be 
restored by end of day or sooner on Tuesday, December 10.

In the meantime, we’re here to assist you if you need to place an urgent 
order:

 Contact your Sales or Customer Service Representative
 Call us at 800.828.8116 or 800.832.4400 (Previous Quality Mill 

Customers).
 Email us at customerservice@martinsupply.com

We appreciate your patience as we work to bring you an improved 
online ordering experience.

Thank you for choosing Martin Supply.

Sincerely,
The Martin Supply Team
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